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August 29, 2018 
 
Ms. Kathryn Baron 
675 Date Palm Road 
Vero Beach, Florida  32963 

Dear Ms. Baron: 

Thank you for contacting the Florida Public Service Commission (PSC) about the sale of Vero Beach Electric 
Utility to Florida Power & Light Company (FPL).  Your comments are included in the docket correspondence 
for Commissioners and staff to review.  You can find additional case information on the PSC’s website, 
www.FloridaPSC.com:  click on the Clerk’s Office tab, then click Dockets, and enter the docket number:  
#20170235, or #20170236 (either will work). 
 
On July 2, 2018, the PSC voted to issue a Proposed Agency Action approving FPL’s requested accounting 
treatment for recording the Vero Beach Electric Utility purchase.  To be clear, the PSC has no jurisdiction to 
approve or disapprove the  sale itself, and can only consider the accounting treatment and related issues before 
the Commission. 
 
Since there were four protests to the PSC’s Proposed Agency Action, the Commission is required by law to set 
this matter for hearing. The evidentiary hearing is scheduled for October 9-10.  In addition to evidence presented 
by the parties to the proceeding, the Commission will hear from members of the public who are not parties and 
who are affected by the FPL filing at 5:00 p.m. on October 9, 2018 at the Betty Easley Conference Center, 
Joseph P. Cresse Hearing Room (Room 148), 4075 Esplanade Way, in Tallahassee. 
 
Because there is limited time available for the extensive evidentiary hearing, there will be a time limit for each 
speaker who chooses to address the Commission.  Florida law does not permit irrelevant and repetitious 
testimony, so public comment can address only the issues before the Commission, and individuals are 
encouraged to waive their time if a previous speaker has already made similar comments.  Speakers may be 
asked questions by the Commissioners and parties to the hearing. 
 
Thank you again for your letter providing written comments.     
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
       Beverlee S. DeMello 
       Assistant Director 
 
cc:  Office of the Clerk 
 

http://www.floridapsc.com/
http://www.floridapsc.com/


By E-Mail 
 
Colonel Joseph Streff – streff.joe@gmail.com 
Barbara Deturris – bdeturris@bellsouth.net 
Mike Galen – fmgalen@yahoo.com 
Vince DeTurris – vinnydeturris@gmail.com 
Bill Motta – bmotta62@gmail.com 
Jim McCown – mccown02@hotmail.com 
Roni Clymer – irclymer@gmail.com 
Karl L. Zimmermann – kzmann@icloud.com 
Eileen Farrell – eil8ken@yahoo.com 
Lon Clymer – captnlon@gmail.com 
Al Petrucci – alpetrucci68@yahoo.com 
Susan Isom – smiocean@bellsouth.net 
Donald Hubbard – csdrhub@gmail.com 
Thelma Lee – thelmalee5@msn.com 
Diane Greto  - diane.greto@gmail.com 
Ann Grosskopf – anngrosskopf@live.com 
Chris Pope – chrispvb@att.net 
Bart McDonnell – jackbart@bellsouth.net 
David & Cathy Parker – nanatude@bellsouth.net 
Hans Vanzonneveld – hans.vanzonneveld@gmail.com 
 
By US Mail 
 
Ms. Kathryn Baron 
675 Date Palm Road 
Vero Beach, Florida  32963 
 
Mr. Frank Schlitt 
1405 51st Court 
Vero Beach, Florida  32966 
 
Mr. Keith F. Liotta 
485 11th Avenue 
Vero Beach, Florida 32962 
 
Leonard & Joy Heinlein 
7300 20th Street Lot 554 
Vero Beach, Florida  32966 
 
Mr. & Mrs. Raymond Coultas 
7000 20th Street, Lot 787 
Vero Beach, Florida  32966-8874 
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